

Dear Kindergarten Student,

Hi! My name is Mrs. Guzy and I'm going to be your teacher this year!! We are going to have so much fun learning in Kindergarten! I have already sent your mom and/or your dad the list of supplies that you will need to start the year off. The two most important things you will need for the first day of school is a full size backpack and a snack:0)

You need a full size backpack because you will be bringing your folder (that I will give you on the first day of school) to school everyday. You will also bring a snack everyday to school. Please try to make a healthy choice. Remember, your snack is food for your brain :0)

As summer comes to an end, there are a few things I'd like you to do. Please read every day with your mom and/or dad. Pick out letters that you recognize in the book. Also practice writing your name. Try writing it with one capital letter and the rest lowercase letters. If this is hard for you, don't worry... we will be practicing in school too! The only thing that matters to me is that you try your best :0) Another good thing to practice at home is listening. We will be doing this a lot in school! It will help mom and dad out too!

I look forward to seeing you! One more thing... Don't forget to bring your smile!!! I will bring mine too!!! Enjoy the rest of your summer!!



Love, Mrs. Guzy